
Tillsonburg Horticultural Society
Rural Garden Tour of the Grey-Bruce Peninsula

June 20, 21, 22, 2017

Three full days of touring the Grey-Bruce Peninsula have been planned.  Selected for their variety; 
eight gardens will be visited.  Each is unique, featuring either unusual plants and plantings, stunning 
vistas, garden art and garden ornaments.  As well, we will be enjoying a two-hour cruise in a glass-
bottom boat to view shipwrecks and marine life, plus we will be touring a couple of wineries and 
cideries.  There’s time allotted for shopping and sightseeing on your own.  The detailed itinerary for 
the trip will be given to passengers upon sign-up.

Reservations have been made for our group at the Best Western Inn on the Bay, Owen Sound.  Tel:  
519-371-9200.

If you are interested in touring with us, a financial commitment is necessary by

June 7, 2017.
The price of the trip, includes three breakfasts, two lunches, three dinners, many mid-morning and 
mid-day refreshments, various entry fees, tickets, and all gratuities.  You will be on your own for Day 
Two lunch in Tobermory.

$550.00 pp based on Double Occupancy
$725.00 pp based on Single Occupancy

For non Horticultural Society members,
a $15.00 THS membership is required prior to boarding.

Please make cheques payable to The Tillsonburg Horticultural Society

There are no refunds; however, if you are unable to make the trip, 
you are welcome to find someone to fill your seat.

For further information, contact Christine Nagy at 519-688-9582 or lonewind@execulink.com


